



The High St, Two Mile Ash, Milton Keynes MK8 8NA Tel: 01908 561366

16 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

We are delighted to share how well the children have settled into Year 2. From the very first day, they have shown great enthusiasm, resilience, and a positive attitude towards their learning. They have quickly adapted to the new routines and expectations, and it has been a pleasure to see their growing independence and confidence.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind all families of the importance of punctuality and fostering independence in our children.

Morning Arrival Expectations:

- All children should be **lined up on the playground and ready by 8:40am**. This ensures a calm and prompt start to the school day
- Children are encouraged to walk **independently** into the cloakroom. This helps build their confidence and self-reliance
- Parents and carers should not accompany children to the classrooms or round the back of the Year 2 building, as it can make it more difficult for staff to maintain the safety and supervision of all children
- Our staff are always present and ready to support the morning transition, ensuring every child feels safe and welcomed

As always, if you need to speak to class teachers, we are available to at the start and end of the day.

We appreciate your continued support in helping us create a smooth and structured start to each school day.

Thank you

Year 2 team